New Zealand

POILJCIE

Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

18 October 2013

Matthew O’Leary
Fyi-request-1193-568f0a08@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr O’Leary
I refer to your Official Information Act request of 8 October 2013 seeking information

about cannabis related offences.

Police does not hold this information but understands the Ministry of Justice holds
relevant information. | have therefore transferred your request to the Ministry of
Justice pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Teresa McMahon
Executive and Ministerial Services

Safer Communities Together




